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In extreme weather conditions, a decision will 

be made about the school’s closure as close to 

7.30 am as is practically possible. 

 

We shall also email all parents who are on our 

school “Catch Up” mailing list. 

 

Should it be necessary to close the school, this 

information will be placed on the school’s 

website, the school’s facebook site and on 

County’s school closure list.  The local radio 

stations are able to access this and should give 

up-to-date information on the air. 

 

You may also log on to  

 

schoolclosures@slp.somerset.gov.uk for 

information. 
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